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Secretary of the Commission

United States Nuclear
Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Docketing and Service Branch
-Re: Illinois Power Company

Clinton Power Station - oL
Docket No. 50-461

Dear Sir or Madam:

I enclose for filing an original and three conformed
copies of a letter from Donald P. Hall, Vice President,
Illinois Power Company to Mr. James G. Keppler, Regional
Administrator, Region 1III, dated May 31, 1984 regarding
the Independent Design Review for the Clinton Power Station.

Please date and stamp the extra copy of this lettercigyz &,
and return it to me in the envelope provided.

Very truly yours, (///S‘/g{'
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Charles D. Fox IV
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